
Opinion:  Women’s  center
grateful for toy donations
To the community,

The South Lake Tahoe Women’s Center would like to take a
moment to thank Tyler and Cheryl Cannon for their incredible
outpouring of generosity this holiday season.

Tyler and Cheryl, along with their friends, donated over 100
new  toys  to  the  women’s  center.  The  toys  helped  bring  a
brighter holiday to many local children with families affected
by violence. The Women’s Center is tremendously grateful for
individuals  like  Tyler  and  Cheryl,  who  help  to  make  this
community so special.

Emily  Peart,  South  Lake  Tahoe  Women’s  Center  development
coordinator
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